
August 19, 2020 
Hello, TFS Students, Families and Caregivers,  
  
I am writing once more to say good-bye and express my deepest 
gratitude to the Thorntons Ferry School Community, as I move 
into a new job in the District as the System of Care and Learning 
Supports Coordinator.  Fortunately, I will be staying closely 
connected to this community as part of my new role and will have 
plenty of opportunities to see you all as we transition into the new 
school year!  While I won’t be your School Counselor, I will enjoy 
maintaining connections with the students and families of TFS!  
  
I am so pleased to introduce the new School Counselor, Doug 
Bonnema!  We are so fortunate to be welcoming him to the TFS 
family, as he brings a depth and breadth of experience that will 
help our kids so much during these challenging times. We assure 
you that we will work hard to support the transition of your child. 
Should you need anything, please don’t hesitate to contact either 
one of us:  fern.seiden@sau26.org; doug.bonnema@sau26.org!  
  
 
 
​Fern Seiden, MSW 
System of Care and Learning Supports Coordinator 
Merrimack School District 
 


